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After two years of absence, due to Covid 19, the Parent

Association were delighted to host their Annual Table Quiz

in Skerries Harps GAA Club. 

It was a great night of fun, with lots of local businesses

donating to spot prizes for the raffle. Thank you all!

A total of €1800 was raised on the night through ticket

sales and raffles, and all monies raised will go towards all

school activities and events for the next academic year. 

Thank you for everyone's support! 

Congratulations to the winning team, pictured below!

June 2022

Thank you to Ms Ní Chróinín, 
Ms Dungan, Leoancha, all the Teachers,

Resource Teachers, SNA's and our

parents and guardians, for your support

throughout the year for all the PA

events.

We really appreciate it and we are

delighted to be able to resume back to

some in-person events again. We look

forward to more events for the next

school term. 

We welcome any new members who’d

like to get involved in any way next

September too.  Wishing you all a lovely

Summer break. 

The Parents Association would also like

to thank all our voluntary members who

are moving on from the PA from the

end of this school term. 

Thank you to Sarah, Fiona, Maeve and

Helen for all your hard work over the

years! 

A Note from the PAGREAT NIGHT

AT THE 

TABLE QUIZ 

Sarah, Fiona & Maeve pictured
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400g pasta
4-5 tbsp fresh pesto
1 tbsp mayonnaise
2 tbsp Greek yogurt
½ lemon , juiced
200g mixed cooked veg such as peas, green

beans, courgette (chop the beans and courgette

into pea-sized pieces)
100g cherry tomatoes , quartered
200g cooked chicken , ham, hard-boiled egg or

cheese

Ingredients

STEP 1
Cook the pasta in boiling water until it is al dente, so

about 11 mins, but refer to the pack instructions. Drain

and tip into a bowl. Stir in the pesto and leave to cool.

STEP 2
When the pasta is cool, stir through the mayo, yogurt,

lemon juice and veg. Spoon into lunchboxes or on to

pasta plates and put the cooked chicken or protein of

your choice on top. Chill until ready to eat if intended

for a packed lunch.

Through funds raised by PA events, the

children were treated to Storm in a Tea Cup

ice-cream during Active Week! The children

were all so delighted!
 

 

 

Thank you to everyone who baked tasty treats for the Cake Sale and thank you to all the volunteers

who helped on the day, as well as everyone who bought. It was a great day and so wonderful to see

the children's faces lighting up as they shopped for their goodies. 

€1270.00 was raised on the day and will go towards more fun activities and events for the children

from September 2022.

 

Thank you to everyone in the school

community who organised the wonderful

school trips for all the children. 

The Junior and Senior Infant classes

enjoyed a trip to Newbridge Farm, 1st

classes had fun at the Zoo, and 2nd classes

loved going to Tayto Park! 

 

 

Cake Sale

Ice-Cream for

Active Week

School Trips
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Notes from the Principal

Slán agus Go Raibh Maith Agat, Louise!

After many years of exceptional service to the staff and children in our school , we are saying slán
leat agus go raibh maith agat to Louise Mateer. Louise is one in a million and has had such a

positive impact on both staff and children in her years with us. Always kind, professional, dedicated

and with the children at the very centre of everything she does. Thanks, Louise, for all your

wonderful work with our pupils over many years. Congratulations and our best wishes for a long

and happy retirement!

European Citizenship Award for Ms. Holohan’s Second Class!

Congratulations to Ms. Holohan’s outgoing Second Class for their European Citizenship Award.

The class have learned lots about different European countries and their cultures, about diversity

and about what is means to be an active European Citizen. Maith sibh, Rang a Dó agus maith thú

Ms. Holohan! 

Ms Holohan
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Table Quiz

Sixteen members of staff attended the PA Table Quiz and a great night was had by all. The Board of

Management and the staff of the school appreciate the work that went in to organising such a great

evening’s entertainment. We’re already studying hard for next year!!

Go raibh maith agaibh

The Board of Management would like to thank the PA for their continued commitment and

dedication to our school. Your work on behalf of our school very much adds to our pupils’

experience of school and helps to give them the best possible start in their education. Míle buíochas!

Summer Wishes

The Board of Management and the staff of the school would like to thank all parents for their

support and commitment to education and to our school throughout the year. If your family is

moving on to the Senior School we wish you and your children well in the next adventure, and if you

are coming back to us in the new year we look forward to seeing you in August/September. In the
meantime, we wish all of our pupils and families a healthy, relaxing and sunny summer break. 

Ms Ní Chróinín

Our amazing Principal, Deputy Principal, teachers & SNA's enjoying


the Table Quiz

3rd Runner Up Winners of our 

Table Quiz

2nd Runner Up Winners of our 

Table Quiz


